
Chalk Day for Seniors 

This is Seniors Month, and Aberdeen Gardens 

would like to invite all students (parents welcome 

too!) to show off your sidewalk chalk art!  Let’s give 

the residents some beautiful pictures to enjoy. 

 

When:  Monday, June 28 

Time:  12:00 noon—3:00 pm 

Where:  Aberdeen Gardens 

** Masks must be worn 

Aberdeen Gardens will provide the chalk, wipes and 

popsicles/freezies for the kids. 

Artwork can be drawn on the blocked off driveway, 

or the sidewalk out front. 


